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March 28, 1958 

Aztec Oil k Gas Company 
920 Mercantile Securities Building 
Dallas 1, Texas 

Attention: Mr. Gordon L. Llewellyn 

Gentlemen: 

El Paso Natural Gas Company is in receipt of your application for 
Non-standard Location for your Culpepper Martin No. 9 Well, in 
Section 30, Township 32 North, Range 12 West, San Juan County, 
New Mexico. El Paso has no objection to the drilling of the well 
at this location in accordance with the reasons set out in your 
application. 

We are advising the New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
of our agreement with your application by a copy of this letter. 

Yours very truly, 

D. H. Rainey 
Proration Department 
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cc: Mr. A. L . Porter 

Santa Fe, N. M. 


